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Sunnica have not set out precisely the scope of the scheme changes. Consequently, it is very
difficult to make an assessment of how these changes will impact local communities. Sunnica
should provide the full information to all interested parties by the agreed deadline. If they are not
able to do so then the examination period should not be started. Also, Sunnica, as part of the
examination process, should consider the land use and the fact that they are proposing to use
prime agricultural land for this. If recent years has taught us anything, it is that we should be
preserving superior land for agricultural use (crops, grazing, etc.), and inferior areas should be
used for solar power.



